
CHRISTIANA LUTHERAN CHURCH WOMEN 

SISTER LUCILLE CIRCLE 

 

 
Sister Lucille Circle met on Tuesday, June 7th, 2016 at 7:00 pm at the home of Linda Crouch with 7 members present. 

Charlotte Pacilio provided the program with a topic of: Jewels in Christ.  Charlotte graciously filled in for Marsha Beaver 

and also brought an array of her beautiful handmade jewelry. Richard Crouch won the door prize of the evening; a pair of 

handmade earrings created by Charlotte…they looked very nice on him!  

 

Prayers & Praise 

 Madeline Zieverink  progressing from knee replacement – itching to drive 

 Pat Ramsey – Had 2nd round of chemo – one more then another CT scan 

 1st grandchild for Sandra Cross has arrived; Levi Cross 

 Amanda - friend of Michelle Yost whose 5 year old daughter almost drown 

 Linda Duncan – Had successful colon surgery with no treatments needed 

 

Minutes for May3, 2016 approved with correction to the date for the Thanksgiving Bake Sale- Should be Sunday, 

November 20th.  

 

Treasurers Report - $163.91 

 

Old Business 

 

 Bookcases in Nursery  - N/A  

 Community Care Clinic – N/A 

 Hospitality Station/Basement – will install new carpet and complete before projected deadline.   

Need to purchase coffee for the hospitality area.  

 Sacristy Update – Custom cabinet installation caused slight delay but should be completed on schedule.   

 Blood Drive – rescheduled for August 21st. Linda Crouch & Vickie Keene will bring 2 dozen cookies 

Final Blood Drive for 2016 November 20th (same day as Bake Sale)  

 Pregnancy Support Center – Baby Bottles due June 19th Linda Crouch will announce @ Sunday in the Grove 

for reminder.  

 Fall Project – Art Bazaar / Festival – We are interested in pursuing this but need to confirm with Council it is 

OK. We had a generic “fall project” approved on the calendar at the beginning of the year. Need to consider 

timing; fall or Christmas and internal for members or open to public.   

 

New Business 

 

 LCW Sunday( June 26th) –Kathy Haynes will coordinate volunteers for service on June 19th  

 July Fellowship ( July 5th,)   - 6:30 pm - Sabaidee Thai & Sushi Restaurant, 2204 South Main St, Salisbury 

 Food for Thought - Vickie will check with Carol Herndon for another packing party date in August 

 August 21st – Covered Dish Pool Party @ LaVaughn’s house.  Bring a light summer dish to share and enjoy the 

pool for the afternoon.  Yes, there is a blood drive but we will still have our scheduled afternoon @ LaVaughn’s. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Vickie Agner-Keene 

Acting Secretary 

 

 

 

Next Meeting – July7th @ 6:30 pm - Sabaidee Thai & Sushi Restaurant, 2204 South Main St, Salisbury 


